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• It is hard to believe that the 2019-20 school year has come to 

an end.  This year will be one for the history books.  The entire 

staff were set up in front of the school on June 8th and 9th to see 

their students off.  All students were provided with fun summer 

packets.  Many happy tears were shed on those two days.   I 

truly hope for our students that we will return to school in the 

Fall.   

 

• I have been working on the 2020 consolidated application to 

submit by the July 1st obligation date. 

 

• We received the new literacy guided reading kits for grades 

Kindergarten through fifth grade for the 2020-21 school year.  

These kits were purchased through the literacy grant funds. 

 

• A big thank you to Caitlyn F. for creating the fifth-grade group 

photo for our students.  She was able to photo shop all of the 

students that submitted their pictures into the playground 

background.  Every fifth grader received a 5 by 7 photo in their 

summer packet. 

 

• The fifth-grade students also received their 2020 DARE 

certificates and t-shirt in the summer packets. 

 

• The on-line application for the tuition pre-school program is 

now available.  We are still waiting for the MCISD to complete 

the district on-line application to open the registration for the 

2020 Kindergarten enrollments. 

 

• I want to thank you all again for your time, support and 

dedication to our district.  Have a wonderful summer. 

 



                         

 


